DECISION PAPER
TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCTATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support Services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Contracts for non-resident pupils

DATE:

December 19, 2006
ISSUE:
In order to receive state transportation and attendance funding for non-resident pupils, a reciprocal contract must be completed between districts concerned.  The Kentucky Department of Education has stipulated that contracts for the 2007-2008 school year must be submitted before February 1, 2008.  The following districts have or will submit contracts for signature: Anderson County, Bardstown Independent, Boyle County, Bullitt County, Elizabethtown Independent,  Fayette County, Hardin County, Hart County, Jefferson County, Larue County, Marion County, Spencer County, Taylor County, and Washington County.  

RECOMMENDATION: Approval of non-resident pupil contracts for school districts listed.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve the non-resident pupil contracts for school districts listed.

